
25 August 2014 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members 
Tena Koutou 
∗ Values for this term:  Community and Participation 
∗ Cross Country—What a wonderful event for our 

children.  I was so proud of all who participated and 
gave it their very best.  Many thanks for the wonderful 
parent and whanau support.  Children who met the 
qualifying time for the North Group event have been 
notified with a separate note. 

∗ World Vision Kids for Kids Choir—A superb 
performance by ours and other local children.  Well 
done to all involved.  Thanks to all parents for the 
support and to Mrs Machin who did a great job in 
training our choir.  Thanks also to parents who 
assisted with transport to the rehearsal.   

∗ Inclusive Practice Self Review—Buckland school is 
carrying out a survey on inclusive practice.  We would 
like all members of our community to share their 
thoughts on the inclusiveness of our school and ask 
our families/whanau to complete a questionnaire.  
Students (Yr 4 up) and staff have already completed 
their questionnaires.  Please keep some time free this 
week (final week) to complete this survey.  The 
survey is available either in paper form or online.  For 
those that we have an email address, an email was 
sent last week with the following link:  
http://www.nzcersurvey.org.nz/survey_belonging.php?icode=A

Aws013&ilogin=jfycxsqqj&plogin=    
    If you wish to complete the survey online and require 

access to the internet the library will be open before 
school and after school this week.  Staff are available 
to help if required.  As a school we would prefer the 
survey to be completed online however if you wish to 
complete the survey on paper please ask for a hard 
copy from the school office.  Why complete the 
Survey? Your point of view about your school is 
important to us.  Information will be used by the 
School to identify successes and next steps for 
Buckland School.  Thank you in anticipation. 

Thought for the Week Thought for the Week Thought for the Week Thought for the Week     
    

“Most powerful is he who has control 
over himself.”  
Seneca 4BC-AD 65        Roman philosopher 
RegardsRegardsRegardsRegards    
Mavis Glasgow,   Mavis Glasgow,   Mavis Glasgow,   Mavis Glasgow,       
PrincipalPrincipalPrincipalPrincipal  

Events This Week 
Mon 25 Aug—Gymnastics—Rms 2/3/4/5 

Wed 27 Aug—North Group Cross Country 

Wed 27 Aug—Gymnastics—Rms 1a/1b/4/5 

Thurs 28 Aug—Yr 7 & 8 Technology 

Fri 29 Aug—Junior syndicate assembly—2.15p.m.  All 

Welcome 

Fri 29 Aug—6 Sept - Franklin Arts Festival in the Pukekohe 

Town Hall.  We have a Buckland School display with some 

of our students’ art on display. 

Events Next Week 
Mon 1 Sept—Gymnastics—Rms 2/3 

Tues 2 Sept—Year 8 Camp Meeting—5 p.m. 

Wed 3 Sept—Franklin Cross Country 

Thurs 4 Sept—Year 8 Shop Day 

Fri 5 Sept—St John Fundraiser 

Fri 5 Sept—School Assembly 

 
• To the following children who received awards at last week’s 

assembly:  Room 1A—Zac, Georgia, Room 1B—Jemma, Joe, 

Room 2—Cole, Jayden, Jenna-Mei, Vincent, Room 3—Caleb, 

Payton, Brayden, Josh, Room 4—Blake, Lance, Caitlin, 

Brooke, Room 5—Katie, Brayden, Emerson, Quartz-Lee, 

Room 6—Sacha, Jake, Caiden, Sylvie, Room 7—Aimee, Ryan, 

Jesse, Mackenzie, Room 8—Jackson, Olivia, Tajt-Joy, Ryan, 

Room 9—Byron, Paige, Kees, Jasmine, Room 10—Ethan, 

Euan, Max, Jaxon 
     Principal’s Award: Aimee—Room 7 

     Lion Award—Azura– Room 8 

     School Value Awards: Kees Room 9, Madisonn—Room 5 

     Super Mathlete—Maya—Room 7 

     Top Mathletics Class: Room 7 

     Newsletter Draw: Morse and De’Arth families 

• To the following children who received Gold Mathletics 

Awards at last week’s assembly: Room 10—Marcus, Room 

9—Keegan, Brearna, Room 8—Grady, Room 7—Tylay, Faith, 

Mereana, Room 6—Sylvie, Room 5—Michelle, Room 4—

Jimmy, Dyllan, Lance, Toby, Room 3—Aaron. 

• To the following children who were placed in the School Cross 

Country: Yr 0-1 Girls—Ella-Rose, Casey, Lauren, Yr 0-1 

Boys—William, Benjamin, Josh, Yr 2 Girls—Sophie, Caitlin, 

Tess, Yr 2 Boys—Finn, Riley, Aaron, Shaun, Yr 3 Girls—

Charlotte, Emerson, Quartz-Lee, Yr 3 Boys—Robert, Caiden, 

Brody, Yr 4 Girls—Marisa, Jorja, Grace, Yr 4—Boys—Jake, 

Logan, Jack, Yr 5 Girls—Tayla, Caitlin, Tylah, Yr 5 Boys—

Matthew, William, Ryan, Yr 6 Girls—Brearna, Jasmine, 

Summer,, Yr 6 Boys—Jackson H, Jackson M, Matthew H, Yr 7 

Girls—Cleo, Paige, Chloe, Yr 7 Boys—Ethan C, Ethan B, 

Jayden, Year 8 Girls—Lucia, Tarryn, Emma, Yr 8 Boys—

Taylor, Jeremy, Nicholas 

 

 

♦ Parents who supported the Kids for Kids Music Festival. 

♦ Parents who supported the Junior classes with their 

gymnastics lessons last week. 

♦ Parents and family members who joined us for the Cross 

Country event and our School Assembly. 

♦ BOT Members.  A special welcome to Mrs Kelly Deihl 

our new Board member. 

♦ To those who have already completed the Inclusive 

Survey. 

♦ To Emily from Franklin Veterinary Services who came to 

school to vaccinate and dock lambs and goats for 

Agricultural Day. 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future. 

Wk 6 T 3 2014 

 

www.buckland.school.nz 

 

 

To the following children who received a prize in the Mystery 

Bottle Draw: Nathan—Rm 1A, Marlee—Rm 1B, Lily—Rm 2, 

Nathaniel—Rm 3, Keira—Rm 4, Summer—Rm 6, Aidan—Rm 7, 

Matthew P.—Room 9. 



Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 6 T 3 14 
 

The ………………. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: _________________(enter family name) 

AGRICULTURAL DAY ROSTER—RETURN SLIP 

 

    Name _________________________________________________ (please print clearly) 

Please return this form to the drawer in the school office                                   Version 1 

Activity 8.15-9.00 9.00-9.45 9.45-10.30 10.30-11.15 11.15-12.00 12.00-12.45 

Veggies       

Seedlings       

BBQ       

Devonshire Teas       

Hot Chips       

Mussel Fritters       

Slushy       

Lollies & Drinks       

Sushi & Fruit Kebabs       

Cake Stall       

Mystery Bottle       

Jolly Jars       

Quick Fire Raffles       

Lucky Dips       

Lucky Duck       

Road Rage       

Smash Palace       

Gladiator       

Giant Slide       

Pony Rides       

Early AM Set Up       

 7.00-8.00am      

 

 

HELP FOR DEVONSHIRE TEAS—Please note the 

number was printed incorrectly in last week’s newsletter.  If 

you have been trying to ring Cindy her phone number is 021 

256 0863. 

HELP AT HARRISVILLE’S AG DAY—The PTA are 

seeking 11 parents to help at Harrisville’s Ag Day on 

Saturday 18 October on stalls from 8.45 am to approx. 1pm.  

In return Harrisville are sending 11 parents to help on our 

stalls.  This works very well for us, please call or text Alicia 

on 238 3919 or 021 405 666. 

DO YOU HAVE A TRUCK OR VAN close to Saleyards 

Road, Otahuhu?  Are you able to help collect and return 2 

deep fryers from Otahuhu the week before and after Ag Day.  

The units are 1100mm high.  Please call or text Alicia on the 

numbers above. 

AG DAY ROSTER—please fill out the form below with 

your preferred times.  A copy will be put outside the front of 

school where you can enter your name.  We need all families 

to help on the stalls for part of the day. 

PUKEKOHE METRO CRICKET CLUB 
Registration Dates - 

Wed 3 Sept 5.30 pm-7.30pm 
Sat & Sun 6 & 7 Sept—10am-1pm 

Ages 5 and up—all abilities catered for 
For more info phone Amanda on 238 8099 or 021 879 737 

FRANKLIN FAMILY SUPPORT SERVICES 
PREGNANCY & BIRTH INFORMATION SESSIONS 

For young pregnant people (21 years and under) 
29 August to 19 September—10am to 1pm 

At the Whanau Resource Centre, 17 McNally Rd, Pukekohe 
To book a place phone 238 6233 or 
Email admin@familysupport.org.nz 


